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Contact Us: 

Frank Nash 

9729 Whippoorwill Trail 

Jupiter, FL 33478 

gctreasureclub@yahoo.com 

www.apex-ephemera.com/gctc 

We meet at: 

South Florida Science Center 

Garden Club Building 

4800 Dreher Trail North  

West Palm Beach, FL 33405  

August Birthdays 

Joe Kononchik 8/13 

Kevin Bean  8/20 

Randy Selnick  8/23 

John Burke  8/27 

Dave Crooks  8/27 

August Meeting 

The August meeting has been cancelled. 

The August meeting has been cancelled. 

Guess what? The August meeting has 

been cancelled. You’re probably shocked 
to hear that, but it’s true. Someday, we 
will meet again, but it will be at least 

another month or two until that happens.  

We did have a stay-at-home hunt last 

week. The results are in this issue.  

As always, please keep up with the latest 
advisories from the CDC and trusted 

news sources. You will be notified when 

the next meeting will happen.  

http://www.apex-ephemera.com/gctc
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Meeting Minutes July 2020 

No meeting. No minutes, no Pledge of Allegiance, no raffles, no speaker, no snacks, no 50/50, and no Best Finds.  

 

GCTC on Facebook Our Facebook group is open to anyone who has an interest in treasure hunting or metal detecting. Thanks to Kevin 

Bean for his work in maintaining this for the club. 

Club Hunt! Since we’re not allowed to go out in groups, club hunts are still out of the question. Solo hunting is, 

of course fine, as long as you practice social distancing and wear your mask when you can’t. Many of us have 

to be very careful, either because we are in a high-risk group, or we have family members who are high-risk, 

and we don’t want to expose them, so we avoid going out at all.  

Laurie Haire put together a stay-at-home hunt that we could all participate in. I hope you enjoyed it. The list of 

things to find seemed pretty simple until you started looking for items that match the list.  

 

Thanks to all who participated. The judges had a difficult time selecting the winning entry.  

And thank you Laurie Haire for putting this together for the club! 

 

Congratulations Pat Kachadrian for being the big winner!   Below are her winning entries.  



Advertise in the Tinfoil Times 

Business card ads are $25 per year.  

Classifieds are free to members, preferably metal de-

tecting related, one ad per month.  

More details available at the meeting. 
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          The August meeting has been cancelled.  

South Florida Science Center Garden Club Building 

4800 Dreher Trail N 

West Palm Beach, FL 33405 

 

We’re on Facebook!  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/GoldCoastTreasureClub/  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/GoldCoastTreasureClub/

